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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. Glen Grandy 
President 
439 Water Supply Corporation 
6202 Sparta Road 
Belton, Texas 76513 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Grandy: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. Ricky Garrett 
General Manager 
Bell County WCID #1 
201 S. 38th Street 
Killeen, Texas 76543 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Garrett: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. Jim Lilley 
General Manager 
Bluebonnet Water Supply Corporation 
6100 Water Supply Road 
Temple, Texas 76502 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Lilley: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. Sam Listi 
City Manager 
City of Belton 
P.O. Box 120 
Belton, Texas 76513 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Listi: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. Mike Halsema 
Director of Finance 
City of Gatesville 
803 E. Main Street 
Gatesville, Texas 76528 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Halsema: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. David Mitchell 
City Manager 
City of Harker Heights 
305 Miller's Crossing 
Harker Heights, Texas 76548 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Mitchell: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. Kevin P. Evans 
City Manager 
City of McGregor 
P.O. Box 192 
McGregor, Texas 76657 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Evans: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Ms. Brynn Myers 
City Manager 
City of Temple 
2 North Main Street, Suite 306 
Temple, Texas 76501 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Ms. Myers: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. Carroll Hemphill 
General Manager 
Coryell City Water Supply District 
9440 FM 929 
Gatesville, Texas 76528 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Hemphill: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. Jerry Barton 
President 
Fort Gates Water Supply Corporation 
103 Gateway Circle 
Gatesville, Texas 76528 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Barton: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. Glenn Schwanke 
President 
Grove Water Supply Corporation 
1903 Straws Mill Road 
Gatesville, Texas 76528 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Schwanke: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. J. Scott Hodgkins 
SLR Property I, LP 
2100 Ross Avenue, Suite 895 
Dallas, Texas 75201 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Hodgkins: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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August 1, 2023 
 
Mr. David Woods 
General Manager 
Wildflower Country Club, Inc. 
4902 Wildflower Lane 
Temple, Texas 76502 
 
Re:  Implementation of Stage 2 – Drought Warning for Lake Belton 
 
Dear Mr. Woods: 
 
The Brazos River Authority (BRA) informed you by letter of the Stage 1 – Drought Watch 
declaration for Lake Belton on March 17, 2022.  The BRA also informed you by letter of the 
declaration of a Stage 1 – Drought Watch for its system of 11 reservoirs as a whole on August 
11, 2022.  Drought conditions have continued, and the level of Lake Belton dropped below the 
Stage 2 – Drought Warning trigger of 578.7 ft-msl on July 31, 2023.  As such, the BRA is 
implementing a Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition for Lake Belton. 
 
The stated goal of a Stage 2 – Drought Warning in the BRA Drought Contingency Plan (Plan) is 
a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use that would have occurred in the absence of any 
drought contingency measures.  We ask that you take action consistent with Stage 2 of the 
BRA Plan to achieve a ten percent (10%) reduction in water use.   
 
Additional information on the implementation of the Stage 2 – Drought Warning condition can be 
found on pages 6, 10, and 11 of the BRA Plan, which is available on our website at 
https://www.brazos.org under About Us – Water Supply – Drought – Drought Contingency 
Plan.  Current drought information is also located on the website at 
http://www.brazos.org/About-Us/Water-Supply/Drought.  
 
The BRA is monitoring water supply and drought conditions within the basin and will notify you 
when changes under the Plan are made or additional action is required.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Amy Muttoni, Regional Government and Customer 
Relations Manager for the Central Basin, at (254) 761-3165. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
DAVID COLLINSWORTH 
General Manager/CEO 
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